
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Broad Street Ministry capital improvements proposal in the fiscal 

year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Broad Street Ministry located at 315 S. Broad 

Street, Philadelphia, PA 19139. 

The funding would be used to fund critically needed capital improvements to its main Center 

City, Philadelphia facility.  Broad Street Ministry will perform badly needed interior renovations, 

expanding accessibility to their lobby and the three doorways of its main entrance. Broad Street 

Ministry will also construct a dedicated mail room able to accommodate 6,000 unduplicated 

individuals annually with individual windows for teller service, more secure mail storage, and 

dedicated, private office space for our Mail and ID service staff. Currently, BSM provides a safe, 

secure mailing address to more than 4,400 individuals experiencing homelessness.   

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


